Eduardo Rodriguez Veltze (The Plurinational State of Bolivia)

[Origina: English]

EB. NL.-Cs-21/2018 H.R.54965.18
Note verbae

The Embassy of the Plurinational State of Bolivia presents its compliments to the Secretariat
of the Assembly of the States Parties to the Rome Statute and has the honour to refer to the latter’s
note, reference: Note Verbale ICC-ASP/17/SP/34 dated 31 August 2018, on nomination and election
of members of the Advisory Committee on Nominations.

The Embassy of the Plurinational State of Bolivia has the honour to inform that the Ministry
of Foreign Affairs has nominated Ambassador Enrique Eduardo Rodriguez Veltzé as a candidate
for election as member of the Advisory Committee on Nominations, which will be held during the
17" session (5-12 December 2018) of the Assembly of States Parties in The Hague, Netherlands.

The Embassy of Balivia has the honour to enclose a statement of qualifications and copy of
Amb. Rodriguez Veltze's curriculum vitae.

The Embassy of the Plurinational State of Bolivia takes this opportunity to renew to the
Secretariat of the Assembly of the States Parties to the Rome Statute the assurances of its highest
consideration.

The Hague, 7 September 2018
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